
 
June 8, 2020 

Dominican ID: «AltId» 

Dear «first_name», 

 

Greetings from Dominican! We hope this email finds you and your family well given our current environment. 

 

Dominican will issue Emergency Grants to students from the CARES Act. 

Through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, Dominican received funding to 

provide emergency grants to students, “... to help cover expenses related to the disruption of campus 

operations due to coronavirus” (Education Secretary Letter to University Presidents, April 9, 2020). 

 

Grants will be issued as a check and mailed to students. 

Grants will be issued in the form of a check, mailed to the student’s address on file with the University. We 

anticipate issuing over 1,200 checks so we ask for your patience as we work on distributing the funds, issuing 

checks, manually putting them in envelopes, and mailing. We anticipate this process taking through the 

summer as Shelter-in-Place restrictions are still in place in Marin County. 
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Your check will be mailed to the address we have on file. If you have recently moved, please send an email to 

bills@dominican.edu and include your First and Last Name, Dominican ID Number, and Accurate Address. 

Note: If you send us an email with a change of address more than 48 hours after receipt of this email, we may 

not be able to update the address on the check. 

 

Notify Dominican if you did not have an expense related to COVID disruption. 

These funds are for the purpose of covering “expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to 
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